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             A Huge Thank You for Your Amazing Iron Age Village! 

We want to send a big thank you to the 
students who put in extra effort to help create 
a fantastic Iron Age village! By doing additional 
homework and going the extra mile, you 
brought history to life in a way we’ll never 
forget. 

Your dedication to building the village—
whether it was crafting models, designing 
tools, or working on the construction—showed 

true teamwork and creativity. Keep up the hard work! 
 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

Our New School Values 

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

FOMPPS 

Please support our incredible parent volunteers who help raise money for our 

children. 

If you want to get involved please email: 

FOMPPS@malmesburypark.bournemouth.sch.uk 

UPDATE 

Bag2school collection is on 29th November so please bring in any clothes, 

pained shoes, bags, belts, bed covers or teddies (good condition). We have 2 

weeks left on the Asda App and 

so far have raised £533.  We also 

only have two weeks left on the 

plastic collection. 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


